
To:

From:

Subject:

Felipe Moreno - Director
Public Works Department 

Date: September 23, 2024

Award Recommendation for Custodial Services 

A competitive Request for Proposals (RFP) was solicited for the subject solicitation as follows: 

Posted: May 15, 2024

RFP Closing Date: July 3, 2024

The following proposals were received in response to this solicitation:

PROPOSALS RECEIVED

The proposals have been evaluated and the recommended vendor(s) (checked above) have been determined to be
both responsive and responsible. The requesting department has approved the award recommendation.

With your concurrence, a recommendation will be posted online, which will begin the seven-day protest period.  A 
Request for Council Action (RCA) for this award recommendation will then be prepared and is scheduled to be 
presented to the full City Council at their meeting of

APPROVED:
Felipe Moreno 

Public Works Department Director

Sean Wulfekuhle 

Date

09/23/2024



Signature:

Email: felipe.moreno@phoenix.gov
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